
NHS Southport & Formby CCG 

5 Curzon Road 
Southport 
PR8 6PL 

Tel : 0151 317 8456 

Email: southportandformby.ccg@nhs.net 

Dear Mr Kingdom 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding planned 
expenditure on services for disabled children and their families within NHS Southport and Formby 
CCG. 

Request/Response: 

Could you please let me know whether the CCG plans to: 

a) Increase expenditure in real terms
b) Maintain current levels of expenditure in real terms
c) Maintain current levels of expenditure in cash terms
d) Make cash reductions to current levels of expenditure

NHS Southport and Formby CCG does not have specific costs centres or budget codes that relate 
to provision of services for disabled children. 

There are no plans to reduce expenditure in any service that primarily supports meeting the health 
needs of disabled children. 

Could you also please let me know whether these plans have been finalised; or are currently still 
proposals (and if the latter, whether they are subject to public consultation)? 

Not applicable 

Finally, could you please send me copies of (or links to) to any Board or Committee papers with 
respect to plans for social care for disabled children and their families; and details of any public 
consultations on such plans. 

NHS Southport and Formby CCG has not presented any plans or papers that relate to social care 
for disabled children and their families. 

Our Ref: 55501 

14 February 2019 

southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net 

mailto:southportandformby.ccg@nhs.net
mailto:southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net



